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3 HOUSING DEPARTMENT - DUNDEE ENERGY EFFICIENCY ADVICE PROJECT (AN225-
2005) 

 
Reference is made to Article V and II respectively of the minutes of meeting of the Housing and 
Personnel Committees of 18th April 2005, which approved the establishment of the Dundee Energy 
Efficiency Advice Project within the Housing Department and the establishment of a number of posts 
in the project. 
 
Further funding has now been secured through the Community Regeneration Fund, and the 
Committee’s approval is sought to establish a temporary post of Benefits/Energy Adviser, graded 
AP2/3 (£16,515 - £20,169), for a period of 3 years until 31st March 2008. 
 
This expenditure can be funded from the Community Regeneration Fund.  There are no implications 
for the Housing Revenue Account. 
 
The Committee is further advised that there was an error in Report No. 202-2005 insofar as the 
grades of the posts of Energy Adviser and Temporary Energy Adviser were incorrectly stated as AP2, 
£15,699 - £17,436.  The Committee is asked to note that the correct grade is AP2/3, £15,699 - 
£20,169. The Director of Housing and the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) apologise for this 
error. 
 


